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27th February 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Strike action 
 
As mentioned in our previous letter, the NEU teaching union will be taking strike action on Thursday 2nd March 
2023. 
 
The strikes are happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the government over teachers’ 
pay and funding in schools.  
 
We are working closely with our staff and the local authority to plan for how we manage strike days.  At this 
current time, we are planning for our school to be open as usual on the strike day. 
 
Please note, we will not necessarily know if staff are striking until the day.  If the number of staff striking made 
it unsafe to open the school in the usual way, we would need to consider a partial or full closure.   We would 
let you know about this as soon as we could. 
 
If you have any queries, please do get in touch. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs M Higgs 
Headteacher 
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